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Artistry	on	Ice	Showcase	went	off	without	a	hitch.		Great	attendance	and	feel	the	
event	posters	and	newspaper	advertisement	helped	attracted	such	great	numbers.		
Approached	the	local	radio	stations	and	was	able	to	submit	information	via	email	
for	one	–	the	Eagle	–	did	not	hear	any	advertising	on	there	though.		The	other	local	
radio	station	2Day	FM	required	more	time	to	fill	out	their	paperwork	so	for	future	
events	we	will	need	more	lead	time	for	notifying	the	local	radio	stations.	
	
Respectfully	Yours,	
	
Beverley	Schulte,		
CRSC	Publicity	


